
 
      
 

Goods Truckers' indefinite strike from 18th June 
 

Customer Advisory # MUM/2018-19/058  
              

        Date: 13th June 2018 

Dear Valuable Customers,  
 
Please take note of the indefinite Goods Trucker's strike from 18th June. 
 
All India Confederation of Goods Vehicles Owners Association (ACOGOA) alleged 
that between May 14 and 31, the diesel price increased by Rs 3.33 per litre which 
impacted the truck operators' running cost by about Rs one billion a day. The 
truckers are facing hardships due to the government policy of fixing the diesel price, 
toll and third party premium. 
 
We foresee that outstation movements may get affected due to this, for local moves. 
we have to wait and watch as no clear stand taken yet by local truck unions. 
 
A media conference has been scheduled tomorrow 14th June. 
 
We shall keep you posted as the situation develops. 
 

Thank you.  

For, ONE (Ocean Network Express) Line (India) Pvt Ltd. 

Authorised Signatory 


